OIC Rules Coordinator

From: reubenmickel@integra.net

Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 5:01 PM

To: OIC Rules Coordinator

Subject: R2025-05 First Prepublication draft comment

I External Email

Dear Commissioner Kuderer,

Please protect patients rights to fair healthcare access after being victims in auto accidents. The FAIR Heath
Database is cutting peoples access to the best care they deserve, and pay for with their premiums. This is nota
good faith practice by the insurance carriers to protect the ones they insure. Thank you for your time and
consideration in this matter.

Yours in health,

Reuben Mickel, DC

Clinic Director

Integrated Health Solutions
Vancouver, Wa



